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The existing land use pattern along Eager Road is dominated by single-family residential subdivisions of various 
shapes and sizes.  There is no question that the residential land use pattern should continue.  In terms of zoning 
pattern, most all of the properties along the north side of Eager Road are zoned R-15.  However, it should be 
pointed out that this is a little deceiving in that the abutting small subdivisions along Jadan Place and Walmar 
Place are nonconforming in that 1/3 of their lots do not meet the R-15 minimum requirements.  By today’s 
standards, they would be zoned R-10 instead.  Other nearby developments with a little higher density include 
those along the south side of Eager Road where there is a mixture of R-15, R-10, and PRD-10 zoning, as well 
as the Langdale Place development which has R-P zoning.  However, the most recent and the most significant 
development in all of this is the 2013 rezoning of the property about 300’ to the west at #316 Eager Road.  This 
property is the exact same dimension and size (1.80 acres) and was successfully rezoned to R-10, and also 
received a Planned Development approval for 8 dwelling units.  Given the actual R-10 nature of the abutting 
properties to the east and west, using this prior rezoning approval as a benchmark seems like a logical solution 
and still leaves open the “possibility” of up to 9 dwelling units with a quality Planned Development proposal. 
 
Staff  Recommendation:    Find R-10 zoning consistent with the Comprehensive Plan and the Standards for 
the Exercise of Zoning Power (SFEZP) and recommend approval of R-10 zoning instead, to the City Council.  
 


